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Part Change Notice: MX34R32VF1 Hold Down Component to be  
Temporarily Sourced from Additional JAE Japan Factory 

 
In order to meet recent increase in demand, JAE will temporarily source the hold down 
component of MX34R32VF1 from another JAE factory in Japan. Production sourcing at 
the different manufacturing locations will be held from November 2021 to January 2022. 
The connector will meet all of the same dimensions and specifications as before. There 
will be no changes to connector form, fit, or function. Please see details below. 
 

1. Applicable Product 

See applicable items below. 

Part Number 

MX34R32VF1 

 

2. Relocation 

Hold down component will additionally be sourced from a second JAE factory 
temporarily.  

 

3. Scheduled Relocation 

• Sourcing of hold down components will occur for production of parts from 
November 2021 to January 2022. 

 

• If there are any requests for additional documentation, please contact your JAE 
representative.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

               

November 1, 2021 MB – 395 

https://www.jae.com/

